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Paragraph #65 Session #12 (2013)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Inter-American Development Bank
reconsider its policy and strategies so as to ensure the inclusion of
representatives of indigenous peoples in an advisory body and incorporate the
right of indigenous peoples to free, prior and informed consent, without any
qualifications, into safeguard policies and project-related instruments.
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